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Dear Parents/ Carers,         20 April 2016 

 

This is just a quick note to share some information with you. 

  

We have our open door mornings on a daily basis to give you the opportunity to speak to the staff working with 

your child and also for your child to share their learning with you.  Please stay if you are able to, as it is a great 

opportunity for your child to show you the work they are most proud of in their class.  It will also offer you an 

insight of the learning taking place in Reception.   

Please use our “WOW” sheet to record your child’s exceptional learning that you are happy with as well so that 

it can be celebrated by all!   

Tidy up time starts at 8:50 and we ask parents to leave promptly to ensure all children are ready to start 

lessons at 8:55.  

With the change in seasons we are expecting some unsettled weather for the foreseeable future,  I would like 

to remind parents of the procedures we will follow in case the entrance to the Reception classrooms are 

flooded.   

If the entrance is flooded in the mornings, we ask that you escort your child to the classroom through the 

infant hall.  This will enable you to still join us for our open door mornings and keep dry at the same time.   

In the afternoons, your child will be dismissed from the small playground next to the Key Stage 1 classes.  In 

the interest of safety, please do not take your child from the line in the playground unless a teacher has 

acknowledged that they have seen you. 

I hope you find this information useful.  If you have any questions or would like to speak to me about your child, 

please do not hesitate to make an appointment in the office or alternatively, you can see me during open door 

mornings. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

E. Jones   

(Early Years Leader) 


